
F R I E N D L Y  R E M I N D E R S

Please adhere to our staggered

drop off/pick up times to maintain

physical distancing

Please continue to physically

distance during pick up and drop

off . It is highly recommended that

parents wear masks . 

Please continue to monitor your

child(ren) for symptoms . Please

stay home when sick
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Calendar Reminders
 

May 17: PAC meeting 
May 21: Non Instructional Day 
May 24: Victoria Day 
May 28: Hat and Jeans Spirit Day 
June 11: Beach Spirit Day 
June 14: PAC AGM 
June 25: Twin Spirit Day 
June 29: Last Day of School for students;
Report Cards home 

Hello Families!

As we're nearing the end of the year, this is typically
the time when families start to think about classes for
September. Please see below for more information
on class placements. 

If you know your child will not be returning to Prince
Charles in September, please contact the office as soon
as possible. 

Another reminder to clear school property after
school and to arrive at school in time for 8:35am or
8:45am start time, not earlier. We do not have
supervision before 8:25am. These times are to help
with maintaining cohorts.  

princecharles.abbyschools.ca
#weareroyal

Information and instructions on how to order
student school supplies for 2021-22 will be

emailed to families soon. Stay tuned!



Class Placements for 2021-2022

Beginning in June, teaching staff will be working together to create draft class lists for September that will ensure
the best possible learning environment for every child in the school. We spend a lot of time discussing and
carefully considering student placements. Decisions will be made with the child in mind, and a more global view
of the class composition and school organization. We look at a balance of academic needs, emotional needs,
social dynamics etc. and these are all taken into consideration. Your child’s current classroom teacher, as well as
the school-based team, has invaluable insights to your child’s specific academic and social-emotional needs. 

 
We do not accept teacher requests. If you have an educational reason for the staff to consider for class
placement, please provide specific reasons.  Pease note the following procedure:  The office will accept written
information for classroom placement for the coming school year by Friday, May 28th. Please email the
principal directly at brittney.wallace@abbyschools.ca. All information shared will be considered during the
placement process; however, is not guaranteed.

 
 We would ask that all parents support our staff in the final decisions that are made when classes are built.  It is
very important for all our students, parents and staff to start the year with a positive outlook for success.


